



Telecommunication Standardization Bureau

Geneva, 20 December 2016

Ref: 2016-12-321
Tel: +41 22 730 5591
Fax: +41 22 730 5853
E-mail: tsbfgdfs@itu.int

Mr Amol Kulkarni Senior Policy Analyst CUTS International

India

E-mail: amk@cuts.org

Subject: Events held during the 7th Meeting of the Focus Group Digital Financial Services

Dear Mr Kulkarni,

I would like to express my gratitude and appreciation for your participation and sharing your experience in last week's event during the Workshop on "Digital Financial Services and Financial Inclusion", which was organized as part of the activities of the Focus Group Digital Financial Services seventh meeting at ITU, Geneva.

The workshop was very well received and gave participants invaluable insights. Over 120 participants from 37 countries participated in the event. I hope the event met your expectations and we look forward to further collaboration as appropriate next year for the next phase of Digital Financial Services.

I would like to take this opportunity to also wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2017.

Yours sincerely,

Chaesub Lee

Director of the Telecommunication

Standardization Bureau